
From: pedaw [mailto:pedaw@familyservices.bc.ca]  
Sent: January-12-21 9:44 AM 
To: Tracey Takahashi <TTakahashi@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: Lighting Up for Provincial Eating Disorders Awareness Week 2021 
 
Good morning Tracey, 
 
My name is Elvira Chan, and I work at Family Services of the North Shore under Jessie's Legacy. We're 
coordinating Provincial Eating Disorders Awareness Week from February 1st to 7th, 2021. We were 
reaching out to your organization to light up in the color purple for the awareness of our cause.  
We will be thanking our community partners at the end of the campaign and look forward to seeing 
your venue lit up for this year.  
Thank you so much! 
 
 
 
Warmly, 
  Elvira  

Elvira Chan, Project Coordinator (she/her) 

Family Services of the North Shore 

Suite 203 - 1111 Lonsdale Avenue 

North Vancouver, BC  V7M 2H4 

Phone 604-988-5281 Fax 604-988-3961 

www.familyservices.bc.ca 

 

http://www.familyservices.bc.ca/

